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SUB-COMMITTEE 
8 August 2025 

REPORT 
 

 
Subject heading: 
 
 

Meteor Restaurant 
216-218 Main Road Romford RM2 5HA 
Temporary events notice 

Report author and contact details: 
  
 

Mr P Jones, Public Protection Officer 
licensing@havering.gov.uk 
01708 432777 

 

This temporary events notice (TEN) was submitted by Mr Astrit Kurtaj under 
section 100 of the Licensing Act 2003.  The TEN was received by Havering’s 
Licensing Authority on 28th July 2025. 
 

Geographical description of the area  
 

Meteor Restaurant is located on Main Road in Gidea Park a short distance from 
Balgores Lane.  The premises is bordered on Main Road by commercial properties with 
the Gidea Park Harvester and The Ship PH directly opposite.  Gidea Lodge, an elderly 
persons’ home, is located to the rear of the premises.  Access to the home is gained via 
a roadway immediately adjacent to the restaurant (see below). 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Details of the TEN 
 

The TEN was submitted on 28th July 2025 in accordance with the relevant provisions of 
the Licensing Act 2003.  As required, the Licensing Authority supplied a copy of the 
TEN to the relevant responsible authorities the same day. 
 

Meteor Restaurant has a premises licence in place which permits the supply of alcohol 
until 23:00 seven days a week.  This TEN seeks to extend the alcohol supply hours and 
to also permit the provision of regulated entertainment and late night refreshment.  The 
TEN seeks to commence at 19:00 on Wednesday 20th August 2025 and end at 04:00 
the following morning. 
 

Summary 
 

The Police and Havering’s Noise Team opposed the TEN based upon concerns 
connected to the 04:00 terminal hour of the TEN. 
 
 


